
 
 

For Immediate Release: 
 
Kenya Airways announces network adjustments for the peak season  
 
Nairobi, Kenya, 24th July 2024 - Kenya Airways, has announced network adjustments for the peak 
season in response to market demand.  
 
“In light of the current market landscape and as part of our Business Continuity Plan, Kenya Airways 
has made the strategic decision to make adjustments on its route networks in order to ensure 
smoother and more efficient operations,” said Mr. Martin Gitonga, KQ’s Head of Network Planning and 
Alliances.  
 
The following are the network adjustments: 
 
Dar es Salaam, Tanzania 
Effective 1st July 2024, Kenya Airways has been operating daily flights on the midday-time window, by 
adding flights on Wednesdays and Fridays. 
  
Johannesburg, South Africa 
Effective 1st August 2024, the 5 weekly flights on the Night-time window, will be upgraded to Boeing 
787 Dreamliner. This is part of the 26 weekly flights operated by Kenya Airways to Johannesburg, South 
Africa. 
  
Cape Town, South Africa 
Effective 1st August 2024 all 3 weekly non-stop Nairobi to Cape Town flights will be upgraded to Boeing 
787 Dreamliner, offering 30 full lie flat seats in business and 204 economy seats with generous seat 
pitch. 
  
Douala, Cameroon 
Effective 11th August 2024, all 5 weekly flights to Douala, Cameroon will be operated non-stop from 
Nairobi and back without a tag, offering shorter flight time and better connectivity through Nairobi 
and beyond. 
  
Bangui, Central Africa Republic 
Effective 09th August 2024, Kenya Airways will suspend the 5 weekly flights to Bangui, Central Africa 
Republic. The cargo service will not be affected by the suspension. Kenya Airways remains committed 
to continuously optimizing its flight schedule to better align with demand and performance objectives. 
 
Passengers holding bookings on affected flights to or from Bangui after the suspension date will be 
contacted by Kenya Airways to arrange alternative travel options, including rebooking, refunds, or 
rerouting.  
 
 

-Ends- 
 

 
About Kenya Airways: 
Kenya Airways (KQ), The Pride of Africa, is a leading African carrier on a mission to propel Africa's 
prosperity by connecting its people, cultures, and markets. We fly to 45 destinations worldwide, 37 of 
which are in Africa, connecting over 5 million passengers and over 70,000 Tons of cargo annually 
through our Hub at Nairobi's Jomo Kenyatta International Airport.  



 
 

As the sole African carrier in the SkyTeam Alliance, we open up a world of possibilities for our 
customers, connecting them to over 1,060 destinations in 173 countries. We take pride in offering a 
delightful flying experience with a caring African touch. Our exceptional African hospitality has 
consistently earned us global recognition including the prestigious Skytrax World Airline Awards 
where we were honoured with the Best Airline Staff and Best Airline Cabin Crew in Africa in 2024. 
 
For more information, visit www.kenya-airways.com or call our 24-hour Customer Services Desk at 
+254 20 327 4747. We are also available on Twitter: @KenyaAirways & @KQSupport, Facebook: 
@OfficialKenyaAirways, and Instagram: @OfficialKenyaAirways. 

For media enquiries, please contact Kenya Airways Corporate Communications:  

• Corporate.communications@kenya-airways.com 
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